First Kick CIC
9A Hennel Lane

Walton Le Dale

Preston

PR5 41A

| am writing to share some exciting news about First Kick Football and to seek your support in
spreading the word to your students and their families.

We have recently transitioned to a not-for-profit organisation. This change allows us to channel all our
profits back into the community, specifically to provide more opportunities for children to engage in
football and related activities.

Our first initiative has already seen us reach the final of the ‘Community Business of the Year’ Awards.

As a thank you for your support, we can now offer a limited number of free 12-week football course
vouchers to schools. We understand that the need for these places will vary, and you know your
children/parents better than anyone. However, all we ask is that you give the place to a child that
otherwise would not have the opportunity to attend the course. (Please do not use the vouchers as
raffle prizes, awards for attendance, bingo prizes, etc).

Your assistance in this matter would be invaluable. By distributing our leaflets, you help us reach more
families and enable more children to participate in our enriching football activities. The more children
that book onto the course, the more we can give back to schools.

If you would like to use this voucher, please contact us to make this booking.
Kind Regards,
Suleman Desai

General Manager

First Kick CIC

07443827750
s.desai@firstkickfootball.co.uk
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